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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am vehemently against this proposed regulation. I believe we traders should have our own choice in the way we
trade. It seems like we are being manipulated for some purpose other than the benefit of us traders. I request this
proposal not go forward.

I have been trading the Forex market for five years and I would like to continue to do so without being hampered
by this proposed new ruling.

William Rapp


